
 

 

18 September 2019 

 

By email: fyi-request-11052-0eae12dc@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 

 

Dear Ms Laing,  

 

I write in response to your Official Information Act request of 26 August 2019 regarding the total cost of 

the video wall in The Link.   

The final cost of the video wall is not yet available however, the total cost is estimated to be $53,834.33.  

This includes the cost of the display, computer and freight of $42,707.49 with the rest comprising 

estimated installation-related costs.   

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Claire Gallop 
Manager, Policy and Compliance, Office of the Registrar 
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